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18th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carer,
Year 6 have an extremely busy last 5 weeks at Perry Hall! We thought it would be useful to outline the key events that you need to be aware of, as we are conscious that you have had and will be having lots of letters coming home and don’t want you to miss out on anything:

	Date
	Event
	Information Provided
	Reply slip necessary?
	Payment, via Parent Pay, required?

	19.06.18
	Last minute year book orders- inform the office if your child would like to order a year book
	Letter- sent home 18.05.18
	√
	√

	25.06.18 – 29.06.18
	Enterprise Week
	Letter- sent home 18.06.18
	x
	x

	25.06.18- afternoon
	Sex and Relationship Education Session


	Letter- sent home 18.06.18
	x
	x

	02.07.18 and 03.07.18
	Enginuity Visit- Ironbridge. 

Your child will have been given a letter for either the Monday or the Tuesday visit. Children will not be attending this trip in their normal class groups due to lots of secondary transition days happening over the course of these two days. Unfortunately, if your child is on an induction day on both of these days then, as these are more important, your child will not be able to participate on the visits. 
	Letter- sent home 15.06.18
	√
	√

	06.07.18
	Top Link Sports Festival- Wednesfield High School
	Letter- sent home 15.06.18
	√
	x

	11.07.18
	KS2 Sports Day
	Letter- sent home 15.06.18
	x
	x

	17.07.18

(ticketed event)
	9.30am- Leaver’s Assembly Dress rehearsal- Toddler and Baby and Grandparents performance
	Letter- sent home 18.05.18
	√


	x

	18.07.18

(ticketed event)
	9.30am- Leaver’s Assembly 
(no babies or toddlers please)
	Letter- sent home 18.05.18
	√
	x

	18.07.18

(ticketed event)
	1.45pm- Leaver’s Assembly 
(no babies or toddlers please)
	Letter- sent home 18.05.18
	√
	x

	18.07.18
	7-9pm- Leaver’s Party- Ashmore Park Hub
	Letter- sent home 18.05.18
	√
	√

	19.07.18
	Shirt signing (children are welcome to bring in a spare school shirt/polo for signing by friends).

1.15pm- Year 6 children leave- school finishes. 
	n/a
	x
	x


If you need any spare letters, for any of the above events, then please see the school office and for any further information, please speak to any of the Year 6 team.

Thank you so much for your continued support,

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Kohli

Head Teacher
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